Linda Mike

From: Yawar Faraz

Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2008 1:17 PM

To: Michael Weber

Cc: Linda Mike: Patrick Castleman; Sheila McKelvin; Margie Kotzalas; Catina Gibbs; Joseph
Giitter

Subject: FW: AREVA Letter to the Chairman

Importance: High

Mike,

Per 10 CFR 2.390, AREVA had not provided an affidavit and had not properly marked its April 30, 2008, letter
to the Chairman. Prior to our meeting with them on June 5, | had asked Dr. Dorothy Davidson, VP AREVA, if
AREVA would be able to resubmit the letter with the proper markings and provide an appropriate affidavit. She
said that she would check with Mr. Michael McMurphy, President and CEO of AREVA, and get back to me. At
the June 5" meeting, Dr. Davidson and Mr. Alan Hanson of AREVA said that Mr. McMurphy had indicated to
them that rather than AREVA resubmitting a properly marked letter and providing an affidavit, the NRC should
make the letter public. Mr. McMurphy's e-mail below confirms this. Therefore, the package that contains
AREVA's letter and our response (ML081360516) should be declared "public” in ADAMS. However, before
doing this | recommend that the second last sentence in AREVA's letter, which requests the NRC to handle the
letter as proprietary, and the proprietary markings on our response, be crossed out.

Yawar Faraz

Sr.Project Manager (GNEP)
MOX/FCSS/NMSS
301-492-3207

From: MCMURPHY Michael (AREVA NC Inc) [mailto:michael.mcmurphy@areva.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2008 8:39 AM

To: Yawar Faraz

Cc: HANSON Alan (AREVA NC Inc); DAVIDSON Dorothy (AFS)

Subject: FW: AREVA Letter to NRC

Importance: High

Per your discussion with Alan Hanson and Dorothy Davidson prior to the June 5th meeting, this email confirms that the '
letter from AREVA to NRC related to a used fuel recycling center does not require confidential treatment.
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